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Mackenzie TFSA High Interest Cash Builder 
will be closed to new investments 

As part of our ongoing efforts to scale our product offering for investors 

and advisors, Mackenzie will be hard capping the Mackenzie TFSA High 

Interest Cash Builder, a deposit product offered by B2B Bank® exclusively 

for Tax Free Savings Accounts. 

We'll be closing this product to new investments, including systematic 

purchase plans, on September 9, 2022. This timeline will minimize the 

impact to investors and give advisors ample time to provide alternative 

investment instructions if needed. 

• Series A (M FC 2922)

• Series F (M FC 2923)

In the coming weeks, we'll be reaching out to advisors who have clients 

with Mackenzie-administered systematic plans or standing instructions, to 

advise them of the hard capping and obtain new instructions. We also 

recommend that advisors review their clients' accounts for any dealer­

administered systematic plans and update them accordingly. 

Additional information can be obtained from the FD file, available on 

September 7 with an effective date of September 9. 

For further information please contact your Dealer Relations Account 

Manager directly. You can also send an email to 

drelations@mackenzieinvestments.com. 

Thank you for your continued support of Mackenzie Investments. 
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